

STATE OF TENNESSEE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH DIVISION OF HEALTH LICENSURE & REGULATION OFFICE OF HEALTH CARE FACILITIES 665 MAINSTREAM DRIVE, SECOND FLOOR NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 37243 TELEPHONE (615) 741-7221 FAX (615) 741-7051

PM 83

Board for Licensing Health Care Facilities

Policy Memorandum

SUBJECT:

Extension of Trauma Center Designation Amid COVID-19

DATE:

April 1, 2020

POLICY:

Extend trauma center designation for those trauma centers due re-designation

surveys in the month of May for an additional six (6) months.

EFFECTIVE:

April 1, 2020

APPROVED:

April 1, 2020

Rene Saunders, M.D., Chairman

Board for Licensing Health Care Facilities

nn R. Reed, RN, BSN, MBA

Director of Licensure

Board for Licensing Health Care Facilities